METROPOLITAN GOVERNMENT OF NASHVILLE AND DAVIDSON COUNTY



DAVIDSON COUNTY ELECTION COMMISSION
Voter Registration
Post Office Box 650
Nashville, TN 37202

(615) 862-8800 – Office TTY—1-800-848-0298 or Relay 711 & www.nashville.gov/vote

November 10, 2022

Mr. Rodney Davis, Illinois Ranking Minority Member Committee on House Administration 1309 Longworth House Office Building Washington, DC 20515-6157

Dear Mr. Davis:

Thank you for your letter of November 4, 2022. In response to your request for "the steps your office has undertaken or will undertake to rectify this situation for the on-going congressional election and for future contests", I share the following:

After the AP reporter brought the situation to our attention, we immediately investigated the matter and with the help of the TN Secretary of State's office, identified the specific voters impacted. Subsequently, we developed a remedy to ensure all eligible Davidson County voters had the opportunity to cast the correct ballot on Election Day.

As we are still in the process of counting ballots, an investigation will commence after the election is certified. We will work with Secretary of State Hargett to involve all state and local entities who had a role in the redistricting process. A report of the investigation will be released to the public.

The Davidson County Election Commission shares your interest of ensuring all individuals eligible to vote have the opportunity to do so and that only lawful ballots are counted. To that end, we will implement all necessary changes resulting from the investigation.

Sincerely.

Jeff Roberts

Davidson County Administrator of Elections

CC: Jim DeLanis, Chairman, Davidson County Election Commission Tricia Herzfeld, Secretary, Davidson County Election Commission Dan Davis, Member, Davidson County Election Commission Ross Evans, Member, Davidson County Election Commission A.J. Starling, Member, Davidson County Election Commission Hon. Tre Hargett, Tennessee Secretary of State